Public Meeting — A607 Road Works

A public meeting will be held on Wednesday 23™ July at Carlton Scroop Village
Hall starting at 6pm.

This will be to discuss the upcoming work on the A607 at Caythorpe, Honiton -
Carlton Scroop and Leadenham.

It is hoped that there will be representatives from LCC Highways, present as wel
as our local LCC Councilor Ken Bamford and representatives of various local Parish
Councils.

If you want to hear how these works are planned, when they will take place,
diversion routes, and how it may affect your journeys then please come along.

There will also be an opportunity to ask questions regarding the works.

Andy Crawley

Caythorpe & Frieston Parish Council



